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February 6th 2015 

 

Dear parents, carers and pupils  

 

After five years at Kew Riverside, Michael will be leaving us at the end of the summer 

to take up the position of Head Teacher at a larger primary school in Bracknell. He 

will remain here full time until the summer half term break after which he will reduce 

his time here to three days per week as he transitions to his new role. 

 

Michael has worked very hard with the staff, pupils, parents, governors and other 

schools in the locality since arriving in 2010 and will be greatly missed. That Kew 

Riverside continues to be a happy and successful school is largely down to his drive 

and focus in working productively and proactively with the great team he has put in 

place.  

 

The Governing Body is already planning the recruitment and appointment of a new 

Head Teacher and will continue to work alongside Michael, Sonia and the rest of the 

staff to ensure a smooth handover. 

 

We wish Michael the very best in his next role and thank him for everything he has 

done for Kew Riverside during his time at our school.  

 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Sabina Regan 

Chair of the Governing Body, KRPS 
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